
 

            

Proposed Lake Kapowsin Aquatic 
Reserve – Two Community Workshops 

What is an Aquatic 
Reserve?  

 Public use and access 
encouraged 

 Protection of aquatic 
environment 

 Collaborative management  

 Does not include private 
property 

 

Curious about the Department of Natural Resources (DNR) plan to make 
Lake Kapowsin an Aquatic Reserve? Come talk to us about what the plan 
might mean for the lake’s future. These workshops will give you an 
opportunity to learn about and comment on the draft management plan. 
Share your thoughts about how to build a community partnership to ensure 
future generations can enjoy Lake Kapowsin as we do now. 
  

 

 When are the Meetings? 

June 8 and June 29, 
2016  
6:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

 

Where is the Meeting? 

Graham Fire Station 94 

23014 70th Ave E 
Graham, WA 98338 

Questions or Comments: 

Participate in the workshop, 
or  
or send comments to: 

roberta.davenport@dnr.wa.g
ov 
360-902-1073 
 
Birdie Davenport 
Washington State 
Department of Natural 
Resources  
PO Box 47027 
Olympia, WA 980504 
 
 
 

Draft plan available at: 

http://www.dnr.wa.gov/
managed-lands/aquatic-
reserves/lake-kapowsin     
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